
M E M O R A N D U M 
 
TO:  NWFSC Foundation Board of Directors 
 
FROM:  Mr. Alan Wood, Past Chair 
 
DATE:  October 29, 2024 
 
SUBJECT: Revised Foundation Mission Statement 
 
 
During the Governance Committee meeting on April 17, 2024, the committee conducted the annual 
review of the NWFSC Foundation Mission Statement. A discussion ensued and the decision was made to 
convene an Ad-Hoc Committee to do an analysis and make recommendations. 
 
On September 12, 2024, an Ad Hoc Committee appointed by the Board Chair met. Members included: 
 

• Amanda Grandy, Fran Hendricks, Fred Ketchem, Jonathan Ochs, Stan Siefke 
 
Mr. Stowers led the group in a brainstorming session and discussion of several factors/parts of the work 
of the Foundation.  
 
Following a thorough conversation, the result of the group’s work produced the following 
recommendation to replace the current mission statement: 
 

Enhancing students’ lives by utilizing your generosity to support the college and strengthen our 
community. 

 
On September 25, 2024, the Governance Committee approved the revised statement for presentation 
to Board. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
The NWFSC Foundation Board approves the Mission Statement as: 

Enhancing students’ lives by utilizing your generosity to support the college and strengthen our 
community. 


